
From: 	 Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 8/12/2011 1:26:03 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Draft response to HOGR letter, expected on Monday, re request for USA() interviews 
Attachments: 	 issa usao interviews 812.docx 

Not going out today but needs to be reviewed. 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2011 1:23 PM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Weich, Ron (SMO); Crabb, John D. (USADC) 
Cc: Colborn, Paul P (SMO) 
Subject: Draft response to HOGR letter, expected on Monday, re request for USAO interviews 

Comments welcome; we'll circulate as well to the USAO and EOUSA. Thanks. FB 
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